
 

 

The Town of Penetanguishene would like to inform all residents and businesses that we have 
hired Falcon Aerial Imagery to obtain aerial photos and images of the Main Street 
Reconstruction.  The images collected will document the progress of the reconstruction and will 
provide an invaluable visual record of the project that will certainly be reflected upon in future 
years.   

The drone that will collect the photos will typically be flying on Sundays as the images are more 
conducive to editing if there is minimal movement on the job site.   

A collection of the photos will be available for public viewing once they are received by the 
Town and images may be used in future Main Street Reconstruction updates.   

If you have any questions or concerns about the collection of the photos, please do not hesitate 
to contact the Public Works Department at 705-549-7992 for explanations or clarification.   

 

 

Bryan Murray, P. Eng. 

Director of Public Works 

Town of Penetanguishene 


